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EANS-Adhoc: Changes in the supervisory board of FACC AG

Disclosed inside information pursuant to article 17 Market Abuse Regulation (MAR) transmitted by
euro adhoc with the aim of a Europe-wide distribution. The issuer is responsible for the content of this
announcement.

Personnel
20.11.2017

Ried im Innkreis - The Management Board of FACC AG was informed today about the
following changes in the Supervisory Board.
Mr. Wang Xuejun resigns in accordance with the Articles of Association of FACC
AG from the Supervisory Board of the Company.
FACC International delegates in accordance with. Item 11.2 of the Articles of
Association of FACC AG Ms. Li Li as a new member of the Supervisory Board of
FACC AG. Ms. Li Li is currently Director of Accounting at the Xi'an Aircraft
Industry Group. She holds a law and economics degree from Zhongnan University
and an MBA from Missouri State University.

Further inquiry note:
Investor Relations:
Manuel Taverne
Director Investor Relations
Mobil: 0664/801192819
E-Mail: m.taverne@facc.com
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